
Change of the deadline for bids and notification of 

proposals for next Plenary 

 

 

The deadline for bids and notification of proposals for next Plenary is the September 30th. 

To be changed 

The deadline for bids and notification of proposals for next Plenary is the October 31th. 

 

 

Argumentation: 

In northern hemisphere, the gliding season finishes usually in September. It is difficult to respect the 

current deadline due to the gliding activity. By moving the deadline of 1 month (end of October 

instead of end of September), it will be much easier. 

Moreover, September is too close from the WGC of the summer and it is impossible to have a 

feedback from the championship and proposals that solve the problems encountered. 

 


